
File No. 11-0452-S12 
 
ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the selection of Tim O’Connor to 
serve as the Executive Director of the Office of Public Accountability (OPA). 
 
Recommendation for Council action, SUBJECT TO THE CONCURRENCE OF THE MAYOR: 
 
RESOLVE that the OPA's Citizens Committee for the Selection of the Executive Director appointment of 
Tim O'Connor to serve one five-year term as the Executive Director of the OPA is APPROVED and 
CONFIRMED. 
 
Financial Disclosure Statement: Filed 
 
Background Check: Pending 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on May 20, 2025, your Energy and Environment Committee considered an OPA 
Citizens Committee report relative to the selection of Tim O’Connor to serve as the Executive Director of 
the OPA. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the recommendation stated in 
the OPA Citizens Committee report, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for 
its consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
NAZARIAN  YES 
YAROSLAVSKY YES 
JURADO   ABSENT 
RAMAN  ABSENT 
PADILLA  YES 
 
ME 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


